
 

What is the School Choice Enhancement Program (SCEP)? 

The SMART Program, under the direction of the School Board of Broward County, FL (the District) and Interim 
Superintendent Vickie L. Cartwright, has allocated $100,000 towards School Choice Enhancement capital-related 
projects at each District school. This $100,000 in funding is intended to be used to improve the condition of 
instructional spaces and/or educational environments. 

Where is Country Hills in the SCEP process? 

In 2020, the Country Hills community voted to on how to spend the $100,000. Due to COVID, we were unable to 
fulfill all of the original enhancement projects as intended. 

How can you help? 

We currently have $80,846 remaining on the project to use toward school enhancement. Our School Advisory 
Council (SAC) came together to create a new ballot and we need the community to vote on the allocation of 
these funds. The attached ballot includes two options on how the balance will be spent. Please return the ballot 
to school by January 27, 2022. 

 

             


